
_____________________________________________ 
From: Louise Palmer   
Sent: 27 January 2025 15:46 
To:  
Subject: RE: S62A PINS application 14 day consultation request. Planning ref: 5/2025/0068 at 
Land At Colne Spring Villa Coursers Road Colney Heath St Albans Hertfordshire  

Hello, 

Thank you for forwarding these plans for our consideration. 

The lay out is satisfactory and the areas for bin storage between collections are fine. 

However all bins and containers must be presented by the drive for collection and away from 
parked cars. 

Kind regards, 

Louise Palmer 

Recycling and Waste Officer 

St Albans City and District Council 

Civic Centre 

St Peter's Street 

St Albans 

AL1 3JE 
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